STATE OF COLORADO

MU on o cas consemvanion coummssion
SUITE 380 LOGAN TOWER BUILDING

WILLIAM R. SMITH 1580 LOGAN STREET
Director DENVER, COLORADO 80203
DENNIS R. BICKNELL ROY ROMER

Deputy Director (303) 894-2100 Governor

October 21, 1988

Murfin Drilling Co
250 N. Water, Ste 300
Wichita, KS 67202

RE: Failure to Respond to Request for Information
#1-20 NWSE 20-19S-47wW

Dear Sir or Madam:

On 11/20/86 we received the Completion Report (OGCC Form 5) for
subject well on which Item 27 is checked YES WAS WELL CORED (Submit
Analysis). No analysis was submitted with this report. On 6/6/88
this office requested the Core Analysis or that you contact us no
later than 7/6/88 if you were unable to comply. To date we have
received no reply.

It consumes a lot of vour tax dollars and our time unneccessarily
when you fail to submit routine paperwork or to respond to our
requests. Our only interest is in obtaining the information
required by the State of Colorado's Rules and Regulations of the
Commission. We look forward to receiving the above requested
information no later than November 11, 1988 so that we may remove
your company from our list of delinquent operators.

Very truly vours,
Dave Edwards
Well Records Department

encl: as stated



